IPC/CE/37/5

ANNEX II/ANNEXE II 

IPC/CE/37/5

Annex II/Annexe II 

page 2

	WORLD INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY ORGANIZATION

	ipc revision working group

	Project: WG113, Updating the IPC revision material in the Handbook

Comments
	Date:  January 20, 2006




Comments on the sequence of numbering of new groups 


In appendix IV, of the Annex IV to document IPC/WG/14/3, rules and examples are given concerning the numbering of subgroups, when these subgroups are inserted in a sequence of existing groups.


In paragraph 5 of the said Annex, examples of numbering for various cases are given. These examples were taken by the Handbook without any change.  Example (c) states “in the case of 10 or more subdivisions to be added between subsequent entries, e.g., 1/01 and 1/02, a similar sequence should be used.  For example, in case of 10 subdivisions, use the following sequence”.  The term similar, that we have highlighted, means, in our understanding, that the new symbols should be chosen in such a way that the “spaces” between them (i.e. number of future available symbols) are more or less equal.  However this is not the case of the sequences in examples (c) and (d).  For example there are only three symbols available for future revision, using four digits, between 1/0113 and 1/0117, while there are fifteen symbols available between 1/0117 and 1/0133.


We therefore propose to change the sequences (c) and (d) in the following way:


(c)

1/0109
1/0118
1/0127
1/0136
1/0145
1/0155
1/0164
1/0173
1/0182
1/0191


(d)

1/0107
1/0113
1/0119
1/0125
1/0131
1/0137
1/0143
1/015
1/0157
1/0163
1/0169
1/0175
1/0181
1/0186
1/0193.
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